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From: Carol Marra
Sent: Thursday, 2 May 2019 4:57 PM
To: Andy Nixey
Subject: RE: Response to Submissions (RtS) Report for the Residential Development (SSD

9403) - 1-2 Murray Rose Avenue, Sydney Olympic Park.

SSD 9403 — 1-2 MURRAY ROSE AVE, SOP

Dear Andy,

The Government Architect NSW has been asked to provide independent design review commentary on State
Significant Development application SSD 9403. Please find our response below.

This review is based on the Environmental Impact Assessment prepared by Urbis, focusing on the following:
- Appendix A — NatHERS report
- Appendix E — BASIX report
- Appendix F — Green Start Scorecard

.The proposal has satisfactorily addressed the issues raised.

Please contact me if you require any clarification

Thank you
Carol
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Carol Marra
Senior Design Advisor

jovernment Architect NSW
L3, 320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000
GPO Box 39, Sydney NSw 2001
T +61 (02) 9274 6537
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governmentarchitect.nsw.gov.au

)

NSW




